
 

 

 

COLEABALLY Pop-Up 
 IRRIGATION 

DISCUSSION GROUP! 
DISCUSSION GROUPS 

IREC & GRDC welcomes all involved in the grains 
industry to the: 

Coleambally Pop-Up Irrigation Discussion 
Group Meeting  

Location:  Farm 4004 Kook Rd COLEAMBALLY (3.1km down Kook Road) 

Date:  20 August 2019 

Time: 2.00 pm to 5.00 pm 

Guest Speaker: Robert Hoogers & David Troldahl (NSW DPI) 

Topic:                Making the Most of Limited Water:  
 To Irrigate or Not to Irrigate- that is the question! 

With an average of 7% carry over and 6% enhancement from CICL, what is the best 
option for your limited water? Should you irrigate your winter crop, save it for a 

summer crop or sell it?  

Let Robert Hoogers and David Troldahl supply you with information you need to make the 
best decision for your business do you go for grain or cut if for hay? Topics include: 

assessing soil moisture using IrriSAT, do a water budget to work out how long the moisture 
will last, how many irrigations the crop may need and how much water you will need.  

Please RSVP Monday 19 August to IREC: 

irec@irec.org.au 6963 0936 or iva@irec.org.au 0402 026 943 
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